
Family Crew Organization Meeting Agenda

DATE: May 6, 2022

TIME: 9:00 a.m.

LOCATION: GreenWood Auditorium & via Zoom

Chair person: Kara Lyon

Administrator: Tracey Nelsen

Reading & Greeting: Today is “Better World Day”.  Share with your neighbor (or in

the chat box, for those participating via Zoom) your thoughts on how you connect

with this quote, and how it applies to your child’s education here at GreenWood.

Agenda Items:

1. GreenWood Parent Panel to make necessary changes to grow_greenments.

This directly affects your and your child’s experience here at GreenWood.

We are actively working on updating this document:

https://vahara-o2-public.s3.amazonaws.com/media/64243/grow_greenments.pdf

https://vahara-o2-public.s3.amazonaws.com/media/64243/grow_greenments.pdf


Mrs. Nelsen ran a wonderful parent discussion about what areas parents would

like to see a difference, as well as what parents are willing to do to help make

GreenWood the best possible experience for their children.

The new document will be organized under our school norms of “Safe, Engaged,

Respectful, and Responsible”. As a group, we discussed what parents would be

held accountable for under these categories. We also discussed feedback on what

parents would like to see teachers/staff be held responsible for under these

categories.

Mrs. Nelsen is taking parent’s feedback and incorporating it into a brand new,

updated Grow Greenments document. She is also meeting with focus groups from

the staff and then with students to find out how and what they are willing to do to

be“safe, engaged, respectful and responsible. When completed, this document

will be reviewed one more time by parents, as well as with our Board, before it is

finalized. The final draft will be put into place at the beginning of next school year.

Action Items:

1. Make sure to read all of the emails that you receive from GreenWood. We

are wrapping up this school year and there is a lot going on!

2. Today is the last day of “Teacher Appreciation Week”.  Take a few minutes to

write a thank you email to your student’s teacher!

Important Upcoming Events: It is the end of the school year and there is a lot

going on! Please make sure you are reading emails from the office, from your

teacher(s), and checking the school website for important dates to put on your

calendar!

Next Meeting date & Place: TBA


